Harbor View Presbyterian Church Weekly Newsletter

SESSION ACTION CONCERNING IN PERSON WORSHIP AT HVPC

GREAT NEWS! Last night the Session of HVPC voted tofully reopen the
Sanctuary for in person attendance at all services. Please be aware that
everyone is asked to practice social distancing and that wearing a mask is
recommended!

It will be great to be together again this and every week as we celebrate the
love of our Lord in worship and in all that we do!
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SUNDAY YOUTH DINNERS

Please help provide meals for our
Sunday Youth Group by signing up
HERE. Food needs to be dropped off
in the Fellowship Hall kitchen by that
Sunday at noon. If providing the main
dish, please select from the following
list and indicate which you plan to
bring in the comments section.

-Pizza
- Chicken tenders and mac & cheese

- Breakfast for dinner (casserole, etc).

- Sandwiches or meat/cheese rolls
ups with chips
- Snack/finger foods

We'd like to also provide a salad and
fruit each week. All meal components
(main, salad and fruit) are for 7
people. Call or email Natalie in the
Church Office if you prefer to sign up
that way. Thanks for your support!
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FALL FESTIVAL for ALL AGES
Saturday, October 30th
10:00 AM - Noon

Join us for our church Fall Festival
event on Saturday, October 30th
from 10:00 - Noon. We are bringing
back the “pumpkin path” to walk! We
will also have a pumpkin patch photo
op and scavenger hunt! Children are
invited to wear their costumes for
Halloween. While we enjoy this
special time together, we also want to
remember those in our community
with needs. So, in conjunction with
our Fall Festival, we will have a
“Coats and Cans” drive...we
encourage you to bring some canned
goods for JI Outreach and/or coats
for the Men's Winter Clothing project
the day of the Fall Festival. Everyone
of ALL ages come join the fun, take a
walk down the “pumpkin path” and
bring some canned goods or gently-
used coats! We look forward to
seeing everyone at this fun event!

Blessings and peace everyone!
We are excited to share that we


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ACA82DA3FECF8-sunday

are starting Rise again this week!
A few weeks ago, Covid numbers
meant that we needed to take a
break, but now we are back and
excited to go!

We ended on the great note of
hosting our own mini-Olympics.
That was a blast! During the break, we added some new and (we
think) super exciting things to Rise. We think you are going to
LOVE the new ads! Plus we are keeping the great stuff that we
did before; things like games, food, being together with God and
each other and of course lots of surprises!

Who: Anybody in Middle or High School
Where: HVPC Meeting Room (to start)

When: Sunday morning @ 11:00am, immediately following the
worship service.

What: Come and find out!!!

CRECHE FESTIVAL



SANCTUARY FLOWERS

Mickie has updated the silk floral
arrangements for fall. Please
consider using one of these
arrangements in the Sanctuary on a
Sunday of your choice and make a
donation to the church in honor of or
in memory of loved ones. Click here
to sign up. Please include your
dedication on the notes line to appear
in the Sunday worship
announcements. Thanks!

Registration is open for The Mepkin
Abbey Creche Festival "Bethlehem
Within". Sannie would like to know
who's interested in attending this year
(event dates are Nov 15-21 and Nov
26-Dec 4). If you'd like to carpool to
the event and lunch, please let
Sannie know by Friday, Oct 15th.
She'll make the reservation for the
HVPC group. Please click here for
more information on the Creche
Festival.

Men’s Winter Clothing Community Outreach Mission. In
October, HVPC is collecting gently used jackets, sweatshirts,
gloves, blankets and other cold weather items for the men
staying at a camp on Johns Island. These men work on local
golf courses or outside in some capacity, so the need is great.
Please bring in any men’s clean, gently used jackets,
sweatshirts, gloves, or blankets and place them in the box
located outside the church’s main doors or in the narthex.

Items will be collected daily. After the items are collected, they
will be delivered to the camp in November. Harbor View Presbyterian Church is
participating in this event along with James Island Presbyterian Church to help those in
need. In the past our Outreach Mission has helped the local community in many ways.
After all, the spirit of giving along with sharing is part of our love and faith in Jesus Christ.
If you would like more information, please contact Chad Atwater 843-460- 8623,
chad@harborviewpc.org or Pam Hays 843-367-1814, pam@harborviewpc.org.

Sharon Lisi (10/16), McLain Stoll (10/19), Sara Woods (10/20), Lane Copeland
(10/23), Samuel Sloane (10/26), Josie Stewart (10/28), Chris Benson (10/29),
Adam Webber (10/29), Bob Davison (10/31), Andrew Ronayne (10/31).

Please be in prayer for:

Bill and Lucille Royall, Pam Pickenpaugh, Rodney Dantzler
family, Cathy Chihocky and family, Jim and Pat Hodnett, Anita
Sloane, Marg Mills, Kitty and Cam DeVane, Wilma Deddish,
Paul Rumple, Tommy & Sue Mathews, John DeVane, Dennis
Mottin Sr., Ronnie Hill, Lois Amos, Bob & Audrey Geiger,


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d44aca82da3fecf8-flowers
https://mepkinabbey.org/2021-creche-festival/

Peggy George, Tom & Beth Gibbs, Gabbie Pasela, Betty and
Dan Mizzell, Franklin Foster, Charles Truluck, Brittany Baker,
Tom Ellenberger, Roy Evans, Jane Murphy, Tammy Powles

s and Richard, Tyler Thompson, Mariah Buttler, The Chavis',
- - Timothy Ellenberger, Suzanne Deddish Taylor, Rosemarie
DeGroot, John & Page Thomas, Jim Hampton, Virginia
Thomas, The Woods Family, Paul Bauersfeld, Dwanda & Bob
Millege, Rich Lane, Alyssa Marie Brown, Laura Deddish Burton,

Liz Lasicki.
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Church Office: (843) 795-4072
Rusty's Cell Phone: (864) 399-2288




